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Hi Bruce

Thank you for your time yesterday.

TfNSW raises no objections to the Planning Proposal for land at Glenworth Valley and Calga. Any future development of this land
will require a Traffic Impact Study to be undertaken in accordance with the RMS Guide to Traffic Generating Developments. These
matters can be addressed during subseguent Development Applications.

Regards

Tim Chapman
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